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Class Certificates 

Congratulations to our week 2 class certificate 
recipients. Ka mau te wehi! 

  

 

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

A word from the Principal 

Kia ora Whānau. 

I’m very excited to announce that our new Onekawa School app is now live and ready to go! 

Follow these simple steps to get up and running: 

• To download, search for ‘SchoolAppsNZ’ on either the ‘Apple App Store’ or ‘Google Play Store’. 
• A prompt will ask if you want to allow notifications.  You need to allow to enable alerts to be sent to your 

phone. For the first time only, type in ‘Onekawa’ to search for our school.  
• Tap the top left hand corner of the app (three horizontal lines). Then click ‘Alert Subscriptions’. 
• Tap to subscribe to the groups in which you would like notifications for. Currently you can choose 

notifications for syndicates, classrooms and cricket. More groups will be added as the year goes on. 

Features of the app: 

• Absences: Click on ‘absentee’ to either call, text or email the office to let us know of an absence. 
• Contacts: email a teacher or the office. 
• Links:  access our school website and Facebook page. 
• Newsletters: get all our newsletters directly in the app. 
• Alerts: general alerts that are sent to all app users. 

Please note: From Monday next week Facebook will no longer be used for notifications regarding sports draws. 
They can now be accessed using our app. 

Art Deco Dress up Day – Tomorrow (Friday) – To celebrate Art Deco weekend 

 

 

 

Onekawa School Facebook Page 

Like us on FaceBook to see the latest cool 
events and celebrations from Onekawa 
School! 

 

 

Team Pipi News 

We had a good turnout for our first meeting of the year. 
Thanks to those who were able to attend. 

The following events are taking place this term: 

Slip, Slide, Ride evening 

This exciting event is being held on Wednesday 28 
February, with the first race starting at 5pm. More details 
to follow! 

Bake Sale 

Taking place on Friday 2 March.  

Easter Raffle 

Letters have been sent home. Tickets will be available 
soon, raffle closes on Thursday 22 March.  The draw will 
be made on Tuesday 27 March. 


